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PRESIDENT’S CORNER
Well 2006 is over, and it was a great year for the College Park neighborhood.  We 
competed in the city raft-race, had a successful home-tour, partied at the pub crawl 
and block party and also helped out the marathon runners with our wacky water 
station.  None of which could have been possible without last year’s officers Cathy 
Casella (P), Brent Whitfield (VP), Amy Kabcenell (Sec) and Barbara Miller (Treas).  
At the December meeting we elected a new slate of officers who are listed below:

•Brent Whitfield President
•Cathy Casella Vice-President
•Joseph Cortes Secretary
•Barbara Miller Treasurer
•Amy Kabcenell Board Member
•Kevin Marnell Board Member
•Marilu Machin Board Member

We expect 2007 to be another great year for College Park and we are heading into 
this coming term with a fresh format.  This year the general meetings will be 
quarterly, starting on Thursday, March 1st from 6 until 8pm.  The March 1st meeting 
will be held at the Clubhouse of the City Golf Course (at the eastern end of 7th Ave 
N) and will also be a candidates forum for the upcoming city elections.  As we all 
know, the City of Lake Worth and the College Park neighborhood face many 
challenges.  The upcoming ballot will decide three of the five council seats 
including the Mayoral position.  The candidates forum is our opportunity to ask 
questions and express our opinions to the future leaders of Lake Worth.

The College Park Neighborhood Association has been many things to many people.  
In the past it has provided an opportunity for residents to voice concerns to 
neighbors and City leaders.  It has also been a forum for officers from our police 
force to update us on the concerns of our city.  The association has allowed us to 
participate in our City while helping build the character of our neighborhood, and it 
has provided a place to meet and socialize with each other.  I speak for the new 
board when I say that our commitment is to maintain and build on all these 
qualities, and we hope that you will come in join us in making 2007 one of the best 
yet.

Sincerely,
Brent Whitfield
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Thanks to Jeff Clemens for hosting
the December meeting!



. 

•C.P.S. Joel Morganstern spoke to the attendees re 
concerns about crime and scam artists.  In the last 
several months residents have reported door-to-door 
salesman who pose as residents of the neighborhood 
to gain the trust of prospective buyers.  In at least one 
case in College Park, the “salesmen” were being 
brought into our neighborhood from Ft Lauderdale in 
a large group in order to take advantage of our 
generous spirit.  If salesmen that you don’t know 
appear at your door feel free to notify the police, who 
will investigate if they are official and have the 
necessary permits.

•There were several burglaries (5), robberies (5) and 1 
armed robbery reported in our area from August 1st  
through September 15th. 

•Both Joel & Sgt. Collier urged that if anyone sees 
ANYTHING suspicious, or if you experience any 
incident at all, that you call the non-emergency # at 
561.586.1611.  

October Meeting Notes

Questions?
E-mail us at collegeparkboard@earthlink.net


